
From: Chris Jones
To: DC Consultation
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 24NP0042 Courtyard Barn, East Kirknewton, Kirknewton, Wooler,

Northumberland, NE71 6XE
Date: 17 June 2024 14:39:00

Dear Laura,
 
I have no objection to this application on archaeology grounds, on the assumption
that the level of previous disturbance has removed archaeological features or
deposits and therefore development in this location would not harm such features.
 
The site is within the Kirknewton Conservation Area, and in an area of historical
significance associated with East Kirknewton Farm, therefore development must
respect the character and significance of the historic built environment, including
their settings. Development should seek to have a positive, or at least neutral
impact, on character and significance.
 
Kind regards,
 
Chris
 
From: DC Consultation  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 3:31 PM
To: Chris Jones 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 24NP0042 Courtyard Barn, East Kirknewton,
Kirknewton, Wooler, Northumberland, NE71 6XE
 

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been
received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at
http://nnpa.planning-register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=24NP0042

DC Consultation 
Development Control Consultation

Chris Jones (he/him)

Historic Environment Officer
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